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Director

Subject: 
Proposed Partial Withdrawal Revocation and Transfer of Administrative Jurisdiction, Fort Vancouver National Historic Site, Washington
We are transmitting a Public Land Order (PLO) on behalf of the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers and the National Park Service (NPS) that would revoke several withdrawal orders insofar as they affect 33.75 acres of public land reserved for military purposes, and transfer the administrative jurisdiction of the land to the NPS for inclusion in the Fort Vancouver National Historic Site.  The land has been and will remain closed to all forms of appropriation under the public land laws, including the United States mining laws.
Two of the Bureau of Land Management’s (BLM) categorical exclusions, developed pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act, cover this action.  The BLM has screened the proposed action against Department of the Interior exceptions to the use of categorical exclusions and determined none of the exclusions apply.  Therefore, neither an environmental impact statement nor an environmental assessment is necessary.  We recommend your approval.
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